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12
th

 September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Chess Club 

 

Mr Brown will be running a Chess Club after school starting from Thursday 22
nd

 September 

2016. The times will be 3.15-4.30 p.m., in the I.C.T. room. 

 

The club will run on a term by term basis, to allow those interested to be able to attend for at 

least one term. All interested pupils will have to complete a form each term and hand back 

into the office. 

 

There will be a charge of £3 per pupil per term, to help towards costs of new equipment and 

resources for the club. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Holden 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Chess Club 

 

Pupil Name: ______________________________________Class: _____________ 

 

I would like my child to attend Chess Club every Thursday starting from Thursday 22
nd

 

September 2016. 

 

I enclose £3 to cover the cost of new equipment and resources for the club. 

 

I will collect my child at 4:30pm from the school reception. 

 

 

Parent/Guardian’s signature: _______________________ Date: ______________ 
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